
OUR CEO’S MESSAGE
Dear HMC Resident,

Our �fth annual Hunt Heroes Foundation scholarship program is now open and accepting applications. This opportunity 
is for those looking to attend secondary schooling at a 2-year, 4-year, or technical school. This year we will be awarding 
18 scholarships totaling $50,000. Those eligible include any active service member or their dependents. This is open to 
any branch of our armed forces and you do not need to be a Hunt Military Communities resident.  All scholarship 
applications must be �lled out online at: LearnMore.ScholarsApply.org/HuntHeroesScholarship.  The deadline to submit 
an application is March 2, 2023, at 3 pm CST, or until 50 applications are received, whichever comes �rst. Even if you do 
not have a need this year, we invite you to share this opportunity with someone who quali�es. This is one of many 
charitable endeavors Hunt Military Communities is actively pursuing. Other top-rated charities that serve our active duty 
& military veteran populations include career transition assistance, housing, education, and health and well-being. Our support for these 
organizations, Tunnels to Towers, Hire Heroes USA, Travis Manion Foundation, Operation Homefront, and our scholarship program is all 
part of our desire to go above and beyond providing much needed services to our nation’s heroes and their families. Thank you very much 
for choosing to live with HMC, and we hope you have a wonderful month!

Semper Fidelis,

Brian Stann
President & Chief Executive O�cer
Hunt Military Communities
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HUNT HEROES FOUNDATION SCHOLARSHIP  
Hunt Heroes Foundation, the non-pro�t organization founded by 
Hunt Military Communities (Hunt), is excited to announce it will 
begin accepting applications for its fourth annual HHF scholarship 
grants. Hunt will award $50,000 to deserving applicants.

The HHF scholarship program assists active-duty Service 
members, National Guard or Reservists of one of the �ve 
branches of the United States Armed Services or their 
dependents who plan to continue their education in college or 
vocational school programs.

The deadline to submit a nomination is March 2, 2023 at 3 pm 
CST or until 50 applications are received, whichever comes �rst. 
For questions or issues with the scholarship process, nominees 
are encouraged to email: 
HuntHeroesScholarship@ScholarshipAmerica.org

You must apply ONLINE at 
LearnMore.ScholarsApply.org/HuntHeroesScholarship.
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EMPLOYEE SPOTLIGHT
Daries Jackson

Daries is a Maintenance Technician I here at Great Lakes 
Family Housing. Daries and his son are talented artists and 
love spending their free time creating and painting 
designs on game consoles and controllers. He also enjoys 
cooking and spending time with his children. When asked 
what he loves about his job, Daries said, “I love working 
with my peers and lending a helping hand while learning 
new things every day!”

NavyGreatLakesFamilyHousing.com

Maria Tomei
Community Director

Mary Ann Allen
Community Supervisor

Giovannie Rodriguez
Maintenance Director

Jorge Ramirez
Maintenance Manager

Orsy Barrera
COM Manager

Jessica Beierschmitt
Community Manager

COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS
Parking Notice

Parking while blocking driveways or other vehicles will be towed without 
notice at the owner’s expense. 

Slow down and Stop

School is in session. Watch for school zones and be cautious of children 
getting on and o� the bus or walking to their bus stop. Be aware of stop 
signs throughout the neighborhood, and always come to a complete stop.

IMPORTANT EVENTS
Family Movie Night

Settle in for a Family Movie Matinee at the Forrestal Village Community 
Center at 2:00 PM on Saturday, February 18th. Enjoy complimentary 
candy and freshly popped popcorn while enjoying a fun �lm with 
neighbors and friends! Please RSVP by sending an email to 
GreatLakesContact@HuntCompanies.com

Best in Snow – Snowman Building Contest

Beginning February 1st through February 28th (depending on snowfall), 
build a snowman, snap a photo, and share it on our Facebook post. Winner 
to be selected and announced on Friday, March 3rd and receive a $25 prize!

MEET OUR FRIENDLY STAFF
Canesha Jackson
Resident Services Specialist

Debi Taylor
Resident Services Specialist

Janacia Nix
Resident Services Specialist

Rhonda Peters
Resident Services Specialist

Renee Falls
Leasing Specialist

Michelle Major
Leasing Specialist

HUNT HEROES FOUNDATION IS ACCEPTING
SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATIONS ALL MONTH LONG 

CONTACT INFORMATION
O�ce Hours: 8 AM – 5 PM
O�ce Number: 847-999-6228
Email: GreatLakesContact@HuntCompanies.com
Facebook: @GreatLakesFamilyHousing
Website: NavyGreatLakesFamilyHousing.com
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